
 

 

 

 

 

 

22 March 2024 

 

Dear Huw, 

Hybu Cig Cymru 

I am writing in response to a letter your predecessor Lesley Griffiths MS sent to Llyr Gruffydd MS on 
15 February regarding Hybu Cig Cymru (HCC).  

Members have considered Lesley’s response. We understand and accept that a Minister cannot 
comment on an ongoing HR matter. However, the Committee would like to be kept informed of the 
progress on the ‘due process’ HCC is undertaking.  

Initially we would welcome detail on the anticipated timeline for the ongoing due process. Please can 
you provide this as soon as possible? 

Once the process is concluded, Members would be keen to hear your views. At that point, please 
could you write to the Committee with an outline of the said process, the findings and your views on 
the matter. When we receive this Members will decide if the Committee wishes to proceed with 
formal work on this issue.  

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

Pwyllgor yr Economi,  
Masnach a Materion Gwledig 
— 
Economy, Trade, and  
Rural Affairs Committee  

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddEconomi@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddEconomi 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddEconomy@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddEconomy  
0300 200 6565 

Huw Irranca-Davies MS 
Cabinet Secretary for Climate Change and Rural Affairs 
Welsh Government 



 

 

 

I have copied this letter to Llyr Gruffydd MS due to his interest in the matter. 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English 

 

CC: Llyr Gruffydd MS 

 


